
Class of 2015 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sixth Grade Parents: 
 
The various committees are well underway planning great activities for our OPS 
Class of 2015.  For some of these activities we will be collecting $20 per student to 
help cover the costs of: 
 

 Graduation day flowers for the students 
 Balloons and decorations for commencement 
 A class video of their time at OPS including graduation 
 Class T-shirts 
 MVP day refreshments 

 
We are asking that a check made out to “OPS BOE 6th Grade Activities” be sent in 
to your child’s homeroom teacher, along with the slip below, no later than Friday 
December 12th.  Separate collections for the optional events of Spring Fling, Pool 
Party and Graduation Luncheon will be at later dates. 
 
If you have any questions please contact: 
 
Nancy Olsen  201-634-1446  eolsen@me.com 
 
Betsy Tyras 201-576-9707  bwtyras@aol.com 
 
Thanks you in advance for your timely cooperation! 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Student’s name:______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Homeroom teacher:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address to keep you in the loop:_____________________________________________________________ 
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